
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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April 2023

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
EASTER BANK HOLIDAY 7TH– 10TH APRIL – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED 

24TH APRIL - EID AL-FITR 
We will be having an Eid party, to celebrate the end of Ramadan. We will be dressing in our best 

clothes, doing party games and tasting some traditional foods. 

21ST APRIL - ST. GEORGE’S DAY
We will be celebrating the patron saint by making flags and hats and learning some

Morris dancing 

24TH APRIL - EARTH DAY
We will be celebrating our planet looking at different countries and learning about 

where we live, street names and our address. 

MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY – 1ST MAY – NURSERY CLOSED
BANK HOLIDAY 8TH MAY – KINGS CORONATION - NURSERY CLOSED

In Lambs the children have enjoyed Bernie Bus book, 
listening to sounds different vehicles make and 
practicing the Makaton sign for each one. The children 
have enjoyed exploring different materials, to make 
marks in using the cars, bus and trains. We have 
enjoyed adding photos of the children out and about in 
different forms of transport, to our construction area to 
share our different experiences.

In Ducks we have enjoyed the Postman Bear story 
where we have been developing our fine motor skills. 
We have been practising mark making through writing 
letters and role playing in the garden, posting the letters 
we made to the bear. The children explored different 
ways to mark make, using tools and their fingers in mud, 
flour, gloop and paint. 

In Farmers we have enjoyed learning about recycling 
and all the wonderful ways we can reuse our old plastic 
and cardboard at nursery. The children brought in their 
own recycling from home and added it to their 
construction area to build with. The children had fun 
making their own recycling bins and learning about 
which colour represented which item. 

In our Explorers room we have been learning all about 
Ramadan and why it is so important to some of our 
friends. We learnt the sign language for Ramadan and 
how this month makes us feel grateful for the things we 
have. The children make a grateful tree which they 
added their own letters to after sharing with their friends 
what they were most grateful for. 


